
Details of the Seminar 

Seminar on “Career Opportunities of Computational Finance in the Industry” is organized by Quants 
Society under the supervision of Mathematics Department on Friday 3rd of December 20201. Most 
senior alumni of Computational Finance Discipline are invited as guest speakers of the session. Ms. 
Saarah Rasheed- Manager Quants Strategy, at NBP Funds Limited- participates as the first speaker of the 
session. Mr. Mohsin Khan- Financial Sales Controller, at Berlin Brands Group, Germany- shares his 
valuable thoughts with the audience of the event.  Both speakers discussed various employment 
opportunities for students of Computational Finance in the Industry. They further highlighted the skills 
sets required by the industry for fresh graduates. Moreover, the usage of different subjects from the 
curriculum of the discipline in the industry was also part of the discussion. Opportunities for foreign 
scholarships (for higher studies) specifically for the students of Computational Finance were discussed 
by Mr. Mohsin Khan. In the end, the Chairmen of the Department- Prof. Dr. Mirza Mehmood Baig- 
delivered his speech and gave a token of appreciation to the guest speakers.  

Following are a few glimpses of the session. 
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